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You as legislators have created a public safety issue by legalizing drugs and allowing 

people to live on the streets of our great state. Now you want tax payers to pay even 

more taxes on our already heavily taxed properties. I already pay $6500 a year for 

my house. You are literally taxing me out of the ability to live here. Also, this seems 

like a punishment for those of us contributing to society. The people creating this 

public safety problem don’t own property. They live off all the terrible systems you’ve 

already put in place and are funding with our tax dollars. FIX THE PROBLEM YOU 

CREATED, don’t try to mask the symptoms of a broken system with more money.   


